Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Opticianry
The Board of Opticianry hereby gives notice that it has received a petition, filed with the Office of the Deputy Clerk on August 17, 2006. Petitioner Sherrie L. Button, seeks a waiver variance pursuant to Rule 64B12-9.016, Florida Administrative Code, with respect to the eligibility of individuals practicing or licensed in another state.

Comments on the petition should be filed with: Board of Opticianry, 4052 Cypress Way, Bin # C08, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253, within 14 days of publication of this notice.

Copies of the petition may be obtained by written request from Sue Foster, Executive Director, Board of Opticianry, at the above address.
